
 Ottawa, December 30, 2021 

 Important update from Ontario’s Chief Medical Officer of Health 

 Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 We hope you are well and enjoying the holiday season with your family. 

 Today,  Ontario's  Chief  Medical  Officer  announced  changes  to  the  way  the  pandemic  will  be 
 managed  in  the  province.  These  changes  will  have  an  impact  on  how  school  boards  and 
 schools  manage  the  pandemic  after  the  holiday  period.  The  Ministry  of  Education  will  be 
 providing  us  with  more  specific  guidance  in  the  near  future  and  we  will  share  this  with  you 
 during  the  week  of  January  3.  At  this  time,  the  return  to  the  classroom  is  scheduled  for  January 
 10, 2022. 

 Once again, we thank you for your cooperation and patience during this exceptional time. 

 We wish you a happy new year, 

 Sylvie C.R. Tremblay 
 Director of Education 


